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Saudi Arabia – Light Armored Vehicles and Related Support 
 
WASHINGTON, June 13, 2011 – The Defense Security Cooperation Agency notified Congress Friday of a 
possible Foreign Military Sale to the Government of Saudi Arabia of a variety of light armored vehicles and 
associated equipment, parts, training and logistical support for an estimated cost of $350 million. 
 
The Government of Saudi Arabia has requested a possible sale of 25 LAV-25 series Light Armored 
Vehicles, 8 LAV Assault Guns, 8 LAV Anti-Tank Vehicles, 6 LAV Mortars, 2 LAV Recovery Vehicles, 
24 LAV Command and Control Vehicles, 3 LAV Personnel Carriers, 3 LAV Ammo Carriers, 1 LAV 
Engineer Vehicle, 2 LAV Ambulances, AN/VRC 90E and AN/VRC-92E Export Single Channel Ground 
and Airborne Radio Systems (SINCGARS), battery chargers, spare and repair parts, publications and 
technical documentation, personnel training and training equipment, U.S. Government and contractor 
engineering and technical support services, and other related elements of logistical and program support.  
The estimated cost is $350 million. 
 
This proposed sale will contribute to the foreign policy and national security of the United States by helping to 
improve the security of a friendly country which has been, and continues to be, an important force for political 
stability and economic progress in the Middle East.  
 
The proposed sale will improve the Saudi Arabian National Guard’s ability to effectively conduct security and 
counter-terrorism operations, and would serve to make a key strategic partner in regional contingency 
operations more capable of defeating those who would threaten regional stability and less reliant on the 
deployment of U.S. forces to maintain or restore stability in the Middle East.  Saudi Arabia, which already has 
Light Armored Vehicles in its inventory, will have no difficulty absorbing these additional vehicles into its 
armed forces. 
 
The proposed sale of this service will not alter the basic military balance in the region. 
 
The prime contractors will be ITT Aerospace/Communications in Fort Wayne, Indiana; Harris Corporation in 
Rochester, New York; General Dynamics Land Systems in London, Ontario,  Canada; and Raytheon 
Corporation in Tucson, Arizona.  There are no known offset agreements proposed in connection with this 
potential sale. 
 
Implementation of this sale will not require the assignment of any additional U.S. Government or contractor 
representatives to Saudi Arabia.  There will be no adverse impact on U.S. defense readiness as a result of this 
proposed sale. 
 
This notice of a potential sale is required by law and does not mean the sale has been concluded. 
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